
  

 
 

Welcome to the first edition of NCTA Monthly Quick Bites for April 2023! This monthly 

communication will replace the NCTA Testing Times newsletter, with the goal of keeping 

membership in the loop on upcoming webinars, events and NCTA information in a more timely 

fashion...without sending multiple emails. 

  

Quick Bites will be sent at the end of each of month and include a roundup of items for the 

following month. We hope you enjoy it! 

  

April brings a number of items related to the 2023 NCTA Conference, for which registration 

opened this week!  We also have a fantastic webinar opportunity. 

 April 10 – Meme Contest Opens – More info to come 
 April 17 – Ideal Test Center Design Contest Opens – More info to come 
 April 17 – Award Nominations Close - Send your nominations in if you haven't already! 
 April 27 @ 2:00 PM Eastern – Webinar - Accuplacer Voucher creation is EASIER with 

RegisterBlast 

Webinar Description: Tammy Roach at the University of Louisville Testing Services was 

frustrated last year when she was creating vouchers for all the incoming Freshmen to take their 

Accuplacer exams. The process of entering student information into voucher generation took 

much longer than it should.  She spoke to Accuplacer and RegisterBlast while at the NCTA 2022 

conference in Chicago and was able to request a fix for the time-consuming task. Now, she can 

use a report in RegisterBlast to upload student information into Accuplacer creating 

Remote/Standard vouchers in bulk. It has saved lots of time for her this year and it could for you 

too!  

  

Registration for the webinar is not required and a Zoom link will be sent in mid-April. 

 

   

 


